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About:

Last year California passed the most sweeping change to US privacy law to date. The California Consumer
Privacy Act (CCPA) comes into force on January 1, 2020 and brings with it many new compliance requirements
for companies who collect, share, and use the personal information of Californians. Companies need to
examine their practices with respect to consumer data in order to comply with the CCPA's broader requirements
for disclosure and broader rights for consumers with respect to the control they have over their data.

In this session, we'll explore:

= Who is covered by the law
= What activities are regulated
= What new compliance obligations are required

= How companies can begin to work toward compliance

Click here for more information and registration.
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